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Members of the Hearing Board:

| strongly urge you to exercise your authority to hold State Parks accountable by discontinuing immediately motor
vehicle and OHV activity on the County-owned La Grande Tract, the source of most of the dangerous particulate matter
air pollution, until such time as State Parks installs sufficient and demonstrably effective mitigation in the most emissive
areas identified by the California Air Resources modeling to rectify its ongoing assault on public health and safety.

Thank you,

Rosemary Nelson
Nipomo, CA



